
Butzel Long to receive 2010 Corporate ONE Award from the Michigan
Minority Supplier Development Council on September 14

www.butzel.com

IN THE NEWS

Butzel Long to receive 2010 Corporate ONE Award from the Michigan
Minority Supplier Development Council on September 14

Related People
Arthur Dudley II
Shareholder
 

Related Services
Minority Business Enterprise
Specialty Team

8.23.2010
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

DETROIT, Mich. – Butzel Long has been selected to receive the
2010 Corporate ONE Award from the Michigan Minority Supplier
Development Council (MMSDC) on September 14, 2010 in
Kalamazoo.

The Corporate ONE Awards Ceremony will be held in conjunction
with the MMSDC Supplier Diversity Summit. This prestigious honor
recognizes corporate members who are fully engaged and
supportive of MMSDC and its mission.

“It is an honor for Butzel Long to be recognized by the Michigan
Minority Supplier Development Council,” said Arthur Dudley II, 
secretary and a director of the MMSDC and an attorney and
shareholder, Butzel Long. “The Council is the leading Michigan
organization providing business opportunities and certification
services to minority business enterprises.”

About Butzel LongEstablished in 1854, Butzel Long is one of
America’s leading law firms. With 190 attorneys, it has offices in
Detroit, Bloomfield Hills, Lansing and Ann Arbor, Michigan, New
York City and Washington, D.C., as well as Alliance offices in
Beijing, Shanghai, Mexico City and Monterrey. The firm is also a
member of the Washington, D.C. law firm, Butzel Long Tighe
Patton. Butzel Long represents clients from diverse industries on
regional, national, and multi-national levels and is a member of
Lex Mundi, a global association of 160 independent law firms.
Visit the Butzel Long website at www.butzel.com.
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Media Contact: Maribeth Farkas at Caponigro Public Relations
Inc., (248) 353-3030.


